
 

www.facebook.com/stpaulsrawtenstallpta   stpaulsrawtenstallpta@gmail.com  www.twitter.com/stpaulsptabb4 

 
Dear Parent/Carers 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated hamper items at the “wear what you want day” last week, 

the children seemed to really enjoy their non-uniform day. From your kind donations PTA 

volunteers have created many fabulous hampers which can be won via the 2017 PTA Christmas 

Hamper Raffle. The Fabulous Hampers can be seen via PTA social media and a selection will be 

displayed in school.  

 

This year we intend to donate a hamper to a deserving member or family within our community 

who may have had a difficult year.  They will be chosen with the help of St.Paul’s Church.  We 

will continue to support RAFT – Rossendale’s Foodbank with donations at Harvest festival time and 

other events where possible. 

 

Attached to this letter are 5 tickets for you to buy or sell to your friends and family, tickets cost 

£1 each (£5 per strip).  If you would like to purchase some or all of the tickets that you have 

received then please write the person’s name and contact number clearly on the back of every 

ticket that you purchase and put them in the attached envelope with the correct money.  Write 

on the envelope “raffle” and the amount enclosed, any cheques should be made out to St. Paul’s 

PTA.  Return all sold tickets (and any unsold tickets) in the envelope to the class teacher.  All 

tickets and money need to be returned by Monday 18th December to be eligible for the draw.  

 

Please keep the other half of the tickets safe in case you win!  

 

Additional tickets can be purchased from the School Office or any member of the PTA. 

 

The draw will take place in school on Wednesday 20th December and winners can collect their 

hampers from school. A full list of winning raffle tickets will be available to check on PTA social 

media and at the school office. 

 

Thank you again for your continued support. 

 

St. Paul’s PTA 

 

 

PTA Christmas Hamper 2017 
 

Information 
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